
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We come to the end of another week. 

I am aware of rising cases within our school community. This has not yet affected our classes but I 

am sure you are aware that it is happening elsewhere. We can only do what we can. Please 

continue to observe social distancing and wear masks. Please take your child for a test if they have 

any symptoms and please keep as safe as you can.  Public Health also want me to urge you to get the 

vaccine at the walk-ins this weekend if you have not already.   

The children are working so hard in school and I cannot believe that we are approaching the end of 

another school year. It has been a disrupted one but the children are a credit to you with their 

resilience and their efforts to keep going in class.  

SRE – next week I will send out the individual year group letters to explain what will be being taught 

before we finish for the Summer. 

Reports will be handed out on Wednesday 14th July. 

School is closed next Friday 2nd July for a Training Day. 

 

Have a lovely weekend – I do believe that the weather will be picking up and the sun will be shining. 

Many thanks for your continued support 

With prayers, 

Sarah Yates 

Head Teacher  

 

 


